
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• The League to Save Lake Tahoe is part of this
year’s Chase Community Giving program. This fall,
Chase  is  granting  millions  of  dollars  to
organizations all over the country, and the League
is among the groups on the list. But to win a grant,

people need to go to the Chase Community Giving Facebook page
and type “League to Save Lake Tahoe” in the search box to cast
a vote.

• Two more South Lake Tahoe businesses want their signs to be
considered unique so they don’t have to replace them – Tahoe
Valley  Professional  Building  and  Burger  Lounge.  Planning
commissioners will discuss the matter Sept. 13 at 10am at Lake
Tahoe Airport.

• An Ironman Lake Tahoe volunteer meeting is set for Sept. 17,
7pm at the North Tahoe Event Center, 8318 North Lake Blvd.,
Kings Beach. The event is in September 2013.

• The first flake of snow hasn’t even fallen and Northstar is
sending press releases that the resort will open for skiing on
Nov. 16.

• River otters unite.
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